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More Than 100 Baby Egrets and Doves Injured 
by Beryl’s Wrath Take Flight of a Lifetime 

Among the 1,600 Birds Rescued or Brought into Center After Hurricane Beryl 
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HOUSTON (July 14, 2024) — More than 100 baby and juvenile egrets 
and doves took an extraordinary flight this afternoon with helping hands 
and big hearts from Pilots N Paws.  These birds were among the 1,600 
injured and orphaned wild animals brought into their care after Hurricane 
Beryl hit last week.    
 
The Houston SPCA Wildlife Center stabilized the birds while in their care and were ready today to be placed 
aboard and secured for a flight to Wild West Wildlife Rehabilitation in Amarillo, Texas where they will finish 
their rehabilitation journey.  
 
The Houston SPCA’s Wildlife Center continues to have open doors daily, 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. for all wildlife in 
need and are grateful for such an exceptional community.     
 
The Houston SPCA’s Wildlife Center operates solely on donations and must always be ready to respond to 
natural disasters like Hurricane Beryl.  Please consider supporting one of the nation’s most comprehensive 
rehabilitation centers in the country.  More than 14,000 injured or orphaned animals were brought into their care 
in 2023.  
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